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Comments: brett stewart <bstewart1933@yahoo.com>Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 12:44 PMTo: FS-

Comments Intermtn Ashley ForestPlanRevisionSubject: Public commentMy name is Brett Stewart I have a

residence in Duchesne County and Salt Lake County. I am the project manager for the badlands trail system and

the president of Utah OHV advocates. I think Ashley national forest is one of the very finest ran agencies in the

state and I work with many others. My main comment is we've been signing hundreds of miles of trails on and off

national forest and the biggest problem is making a new cut on roadless areas. I've done a lot of research I have

helped widen 50 inch to 64 inch and I would like to see that stretched to 72 inches maximum. The width of a side-

by-side that the manufactures put out available to the public is 72 inches and they are restricted in many areas

because there 72 inches or less. If you go over 72 inches it becomes a road. I would like to see 72 inches to

become the new normal in the roadless area. Like I say anything over that would become a road. Please

consider my proposal and I will be glad to help as a volunteer widen some of these areas if allowed. My phone

number is 801-573-3384. Email bstewart1933@yahoo.com. Thank you for allowing me to voice my opinion.Sent

from my iPhone Brett Stewart


